
Summary of responses for St Andrew’s & Mary Howard’s Remote Learning Parent 
Questionnaires   

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
In order for me to appraise our remote/blended learning provision, I would be very grateful if 
you would take the time to complete the brief questionnaire below.  The information you 
provide will be used to help us reflect on our provision and identify areas that could be 
improved. 
My child is in Year _____________ 
 

Please tick Strongly 
Agree 

Agree Disagree Strongly 
disagree 

Don’t 
know 

School maintained good lines of 
communication whilst my child was learning 
at home. 

6 7 0 0 0 

Provision for remote learning was arranged 
swiftly. 

6 5 1 0 1 

Remote learning (both work and supporting 
resources) was easily accessible. 

6 7 0 0 0 

The work given as remote learning was in 
line with what my child had been learning 
at school. 

4 5 0 0 4 

The work given as remote learning was 
sufficiently challenging for my child. 

4 7 3 0 0 

The work given as remote learning could be 
done independently following a suitable 
amount of adult input/support. 

2 8 3 0 0 

School were available to provide support 
and assistance with remote learning when 
needed. 

7 6 0 0 0 

My child was happy to complete the work. 3 7 1 1 1 

I feel that the remote learning ensured as 
much as possible, that my child did not fall 
behind as a result of the period of absence. 

5 6 1 0 1 

The Remote Learning Pack was supplied in 
advance of the absence. 

9 3 1 0 0 

The Remote Learning Pack was useful and 
contained everything we needed. 

7 4 1 0 1 

The remote learning provided during this 
lockdown has improved and is easier to use. 

9 1 1 0 2 

Additional Comments: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
As you know, I am leading the development of remote learning across the federation. Could 
you please write a short paragraph detailing how you have found the remote learning during 
this current lockdown in the additional comments box? Your feedback will help us to improve 
our provision of remote/blended learning in future. 
If you have any other questions or queries you can also contact me via the email: 
office@maryhoward.staffs.sch.uk 
 
Can I take this opportunity to thank you for your continuing support during these challenging 
times. 
Mrs Williams 
Senior Leader 
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